
Y Llundeinwr
Friday 16th September 2022

Follow us Facebook, Twitter and Instagram
Website: https://ysgolgymraegllundain.co.uk/

Dear Ysgol Gymraeg Llundain,
A very warm welcome to a brand new academic year
and a brand new newsletter! I hope this newsletter
will be of use to the families of the school as well as
anyone else who wants to get a taste of life here in
our small, unique school.

So many exciting things have happened in the last
two weeks since we've been back at school, to be
honest, too many for me to list here. One highlight
for me was our first circle time after the children
returned. It was lovely to hear about all the
adventurous things they did during the holidays.

It was also good to have a meeting with all the
parents this week where we had the opportunity to
discuss everything that’s to come in the class during
this term.

Looking forward to another successful year,
Mr Sugg

Newyddion o’r Nyth
Early Years

We have enjoyed two weeks full of excitement in 'Y
Nyth' (‘The Nest’) or the Early Years class. We have
started the year by learning about animals. We
started with the book 'Annwyl Sw' (‘Dear Zoo’) taking
the opportunity to learn about the sounds different
animals make, the foods they eat and their habitat.
We also had the opportunity to be creative after
reading the book 'Elfed' (‘Elmer’). We set out to
paint pictures of elephants before creating a model
of the character using milk bottles and art and craft
materials.

Y Diweddaraf o’r Dosbarth
Dosbarth Robin Goch

It's been a busy start to the year in Robin Goch's
class, and after a few days of getting used to the new
routine, we got onto starting our new context for
learning, which is 'What a Wonderful World'. The
children’s ideas have informed the planning for this
context, hence life in the Arctic will be covered in the
coming weeks.

In our Language lessons we have been getting to
know the book 'Sedna a’i Neges o’r Arctig' by
creating storyboards. In our Maths lessons we have
been reviewing place value challenging ourselves by
rounding numbers to the nearest 10, 100 and 1000.

Hwyl Gyda’r Hwyr
Wraparound Care and Clubs

We had a productive and lively time learning Welsh
words and completing fun sheets including search
words and crosswords. Of course it had to end with
games. A lovely children's session!

Important Information and Dates
Here’s what’s coming up soon:

● 17. 9. 22 - London Welsh Rugby Game
● 23. 9. 22 - School Photos, Tempest
● 29. 9. 22 - Natural History Museum Trip
● 30. 9. 22 - Yoga Session
● 7. 10. 22 - French Open Morning
● Every Monday and Friday - Miri Mawr
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